
On the occasion of the official visit of the Danish Minister  
for Foreign Affairs Kristian Jensen to Iran 4-5 January 2016

The organising team is pleased to invite Danish companies to join  
the official  business delegation during the visit on 4-5 January 2016. 

Please indicate your interest in joining the official business delegation  
no later than Tuesday 10 November 2015. For more information,  
please contact the organising team.

DANISH OFFICIAL  
VISIT TO IRAN 
4-5 JANUARY 2016

SAVE THE DATE



SECTORS AND BUSINESS AREAS
A seminar during the visit will be organised in the clusters mentioned below.  
Selected Danish companies within these clusters are expected to be able  
to participate in official meetings with relevant Iranian sector ministers. 

Companies operating within other sectors are also welcome  
to participate in the visit. 

INDIVIDUAL  
PROGRAMMES

The Danish Embassy in Tehran  
can upon request offer to arrange 
individual programmes for the 
participating companies e.g.  
on 4 January 2016.

TENTATIVE  
PROGRAMME ELEMENTS 
ON 5 JANUARY 2016

Briefing with the Danish Minister  
for Foreign Affairs

Business seminar with  
Iranian Chamber of Commerce  
and Iranian companies

Sector workshops 

Business lunch

Meeting with Iranian sector ministers 
– with the possible participation  
of Danish companies

Dinner with Danish business 
delegation and with selected  
Iranian companies.

DANISH OFFICIAL VISIT TO IRAN 2016

ENERGY, MARITIME AND CLEANTECH

The oil and gas sector, petrochemicals, shipping, ports, maritime 
 technologies and services, fisheries, clean energy, water, waste  management, 
energy  efficiency, consultancy services and IT-applications for intelligent  
and green solutions.

HEALTH SECTOR

Pharmaceuticals, clinical products, machinery, applications and consultancy  
for the health sector. 

FOOD AND AGROINDUSTRY

Food processing and agricultural machinery, animal feed, aqua technology, 
 aquaculture, food, beverages, additives, packaging and other inputs.

WHOM TO CONTACT 

The planning of the Official Visit proceeds quite quickly and, therefore,  
prompt participation listing is recommended. Within the next few weeks,  
further information regarding participation fee will be announced. If you are 
interested in participating, please direct your response towards your member 
organisation or the Danish Embassy in Tehran. Questions and concerns are 
welcome. 

Kind regards, 
The organising team

Danish Embassy in Teheran 
Jens Jacob Simonsen  
jensim@um.dk

Cc:  
Parastoo Sharifi  
parsha@um.dk 

Confederation of Danish Industry 
Ejvind Vøgg  
ejv@di.dk 

Danish Agriculture & Food 
Council 
Anders Boeskov  
ahb@lf.dk

Michael Stahlschmidt 
mis@lf.dk

Danish Shipowners’ Association 
Thomas Sylvest,  
ths@shipowners.dk 

Danish Chamber of Commerce 
Michael Bremerskov Jensen  
mje@danskerhverv.dk 

Danish Export Association  
Halldor Halldorsson,  
halldor.halldorsson@dk-export.dk

mailto:halldor.halldorsson%40dk-export.dk?subject=

